
SERRF Registration 2021-2022 Information:  

PLEASE READ CAREFULLY 

Back by popular demand AND overwhelming SUCCESS . . .SERRF registration for the 2021-

2022 school year will be on-line!  This electronic approach has proved to be convenient, efficient 

and safe for all of our families.  The form is fairly simple to complete, detailed instructions are 

linked here.  You will need a valid e-mail address.  Please have your child’s medical information, 

including insurance, at hand. 

Registration Link: https://serrf.tehamaschools.org/        

Please adhere to ALL guidelines, as the system will NOT allow you to register prior to 

Monday, May 24, 2021 at 7:30 AM. 

There will be an on-site registration options available for families that DO NOT have access to 

internet or an electronic device – smart phone or computer. PLEASE NOTE: A limited number of 

devices will be available. In addition, bi-lingual support will be provided to offer assistance. All 

CDC recommended protocols for safety/sanitation will be observed at these locations.  Please 

have email address available to complete on-line registration at the sites below or to complete a 

paper registration. 

District/School Site(s) Date                 On-Site / Time 

ALL Schools Monday, May 24th Tehama County Department of 

Education (Assembly Room) 

7:30am – 6:00pm 

Corning Area Schools Monday, May 24th CUESD District Office Board 

Room  7:30 – 12:30 

PLEASE NOTE: We are ONLY collecting registrations at this time. Although they will be 

date/time stamped, this is NOT a guarantee that your child is officially enrolled in the 

SERRF Expanded Learning Program. As we gain information from school Districts, as to 

the configurations and guidelines for school start-up, we will utilize all available 

information, to ensure as fair an enrollment allotment as possible for each SERRF school 

site. We will notify families of their child(ren)’s SERRF status by August 1st. 

 

https://serrf.tehamaschools.org/

